
 

REPORT TO THE COMMUNITY AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS COMMISSION 
 

 

              

 
 

  
 
RECOMMENDATION  
Review and discuss a new invoice submitted by Jeffrey Spakes totaling $3,600 for 
painting of the butterflies. 
 
DISCUSSION 
Jeffrey Spakes was paid the full $17,000 per the contract dated December 3, 2014. The 
butterfly art pieces were installed in mid-May of 2017. 
 
Mr. Spakes has submitted a new invoice for $3,600 for the painting of the butterflies – which 
was not included in the original scope. 
 
Mr. Spakes will be present. 
 
EXHIBIT(S) 
1.  Jeffrey Spakes Invoice 
2.  Jeffrey Spakes Contract 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATE:  June 14, 2017 

TITLE: Jeffrey Spakes Butterfly Art Contract and New 
Invoice 

Prepared by: Chairman, Pamela Berry 

Reviewed by: Community Development Director, Daniel Porras PE 
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